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This is a new policy and should be read in its entirety.  The purpose of this policy is to 

provide non-medical staff with guidelines in the use of Naloxone to reduce fatal opioid 

overdose.  The purpose of equipping staff with Naloxone units is to provide the ability to 

assist overdose victims they encounter in the course of their normal duties such as 

custody rounds.   
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